From: Irene Delic [mailto:delic.1@osu.edu] 
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2008 4:08 PM
To: Sophia Lee
Subject: RE: concurrence requests for Political Science 533 and 555
Hello Sophia,

            Thanks for your patience with me.

            I have studied both syllabi and there is no problem with our Department – we certainly “grant” concurrence, if this is the right expression, for both courses.

            Both courses are of great interest to the Center for Slavic and East European Studies and I have drawn attention to them, telling its current Director, Dr. Yana Hashamova, about them.

            We are glad that these exciting new courses are enriching the study of our area.

            Please, let me know if I have to do anything beyond sending you this email.

            Best wishes,

                                                Irene
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